
CORBEN COURIER
June 2010

NEXT CHAPTER 
MEETING: 
See you on June 17th at 
7:00 p.m. with the pre-
meeting cookout starting 
at 6:00.pm.
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TWO BIG CHAPTER EVENTS IN ONE DAY! 
THIS WILL BE FUN! 

Saturday, June 12th, International Young Eagles Day at Blackhawk Airport, 
9: 00 a.m. to Noon

As mentioned in the May newsletter, take a copy 
of the flyer on page 2 to work, to family gatherings, 
youth groups, or post them around town and get 
the word out! We will also need ground support 
personnel and pilots to make this happen. Getting 
the youth and parents excited about aviation is 
what EAA and General Aviation needs to promote 
growth and excite the next generation of aviators. 
So if each member could invite just one youth out 
for a plane ride, that would be a plus day for Chap-
ter 93 and Young Eagles.

 
Saturday, June 12th, Chapter 93 Family Picnic/
Potluck, Noon until ? 

 Now that you’ve invited someone for a Young 
Eagle Ride, they may as well stick around for 
some good food, hangar flying, and the chance to 
get to know Chapter 93. Participation in this event 
is easy as following the suggestions listed below:

 
▶ The Chapter will supply sliced “hot” ham and 
buns 
▶ Some beverages will be available in the club-
house for sale 
▶ Coffee will be supplied 

▶ The grills will be available to cook on if you want to bring “grillable items” 
▶ Bring a dish to pass around (label items with your name) 
▶ Bring your own plates and flatware 
▶ If you bring other than soda, coffee, water, or milk that’s ok, but no plane rides!

 
Hope to see you on the 12th, 8a.m. for coffee and donuts.
—The Chapter 93 Board

NOTE: Please e-mail any 
items for the newsletter to 
the editor by the first of each 
month. Thanks!
mdifrisco@brandxcellence.com

Visit Your Chapter 
Online at

http://corben93.org/





EAA Chapter 93 publishes Corben 
Courier once a month for and about 
its members who are interested in 
all phases of aviation. Articles to 
be submitted must reach the editor 
by the first Saturday of the month. 
Meeting night is the third Thursday of 
the month unless otherwise stated. 
Members may advertise items free of 
charge. Business card size ads are $5 
per month or $50 per year.

Disclaimer: The Corben Courier 
newsletter serves as a clearinghouse 
of ideas and suggestions for 
homebuilt aircraft and owner 
operated aircraft. No responsibility 
or liability is assumed, expressed, or 
implied for the suitability, accuracy, 
or approval of any information 
contained in this newsletter. Any 
parties using suggestions or ideas 
expressed herein do so at their own 
risk without recourse against anyone.
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TOKEN CREEK SALES
Division of Grove Aero Inc. 

Featuring Aviation Products, Consumer Electronics, Tools,
Scales, Collectibles, Toys & Games, and MORE!

ALL AT DISCOUNT PRICES!
4230 East Towne Blvd, Madison WI 53704

www.tokencreeksales.com
e-mail: aviation@inxpress.net

ADVERTISEMENTS

PRE-MEETING COOKOUTS! With the return of grilling weather so returns the pre-chapter meeting cook-
outs. It was decided at the last board meeting to have the grills hot and ready for cooking at 6:00 p.m. 
prior to Chapter Meetings...so bring what you want to cook and your own place settings too. The chapter 
will continue to do these cookouts prior to the 7:00 p.m. meetings until weather or mosquitos bring it to 
a stop. (Next cookout will be 6 p.m. on 6/17-meeting at 7)
 
WEEKEND WORK PARTY at EAA is June 26 & 27. Dave & Joyce Jeardeau have ten chapter members 
signed up to attend and more are always welcome.  You will get much aviation, hangar flying, and some 
really neat tours of some of the EAA buildings and facilities not normally open to the viewing public. And 
you will not go hungry.  Interested?  Let Dave or Joyce know.
 
KEEP ThURSDAY, AUGUST 5Th at 7:00 p.m. open on your calendar as this will be the first pre-Brat & 
Bean Feed organizational meeting. At last years post event “debriefing,” many notes and suggestions 
where taken and these and more will be reviewed at this meeting as well as various jobs and assigned 
duties that have been noted.
 
Chapter 93 is still in search of a “Publicity Chair” that can work with the media in order to get the word 
out about the Chapter Young Eagle Events (2 per year) the Brat & Bean Feed, the Chili Fly-In, the Scholar-
ship Fund and maybe (?). That’s 5 items that really need some good PR work. Interested? Let anyone on 
the board know.
 
Not to sound like the old “broken record,” but Chapter 93 is your Chapter and the board is open to any 
suggestion for a event or activity of a aviation theme that may instruct, teach, entertain, or even amuse 
the membership. So don’t just sit there: give us your ideas! 
 
A Big thankyou to those that helped out with the 5/23 Young Eagle event as it worked out well for the 
twenty or so Young Eagles. (See photos from Jerry Matzelle in this newsletter.)
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Girl Scouts Become Young Eagles

On Sunday, May 23, 2010, 24 Girl Scouts from Troop 
2084 in Sun Prairie, flew with pilots of EAA Chapter 
93. A warm and sun-filled sky produced smiles from 
scouts, parents and all who were involved. Special 

thanks goes out 
to our pilots: Don 
Ripp, Jim Sainsbury, 
Skot Weidemann, 
Larry Landucci, and 
George Batsche. 
We also express our 
gratitude to the staff 
at the welcome table 
and flight line who 
kept things orga-
nized, filled out all 

required documents and took care of our flying guests 
without a hitch. They were: Patty and Jeff Plantz, Jim 
Lins, Fred Leidel. Dave Van Lanen and Tobie Stemsta.

Watch for the next Flying Event in June and plan to 
join in the fun.
—Submitted by Jerry Matzelle


